
June 1,2015
To: Jimmy Cox

I am writing this letter to officially resign my position as

AEP Director / Coach at Waskom Independent School District
effective at the end of the2014-2015 school year. I fully rcalize
that this letter terminates my contract and ends my employment
status with Waskom ISD.
Daniel Swaim
AEP Director
Waskom ISD


